
 

 

Memo 
 

To: The Harlem Board of Education 
                 

From: Heidi Lange, Director of Student Support Services 

 

Date: 12/6/2024 

 

Re: RAMP Professional Development 

 

This memo is to recommend the professional development training that RAMP will provide for the Teacher 

Institute on February 14, 2025.  The RAMP training will provide specific training for staff on individuals 

with disabilities.  There will be a total of 6 sessions each lasting 90 minutes.  Attached are descriptions of 

the courses that are being offered by RAMP.  We will be choosing up to 6 different topics for the 

presentations.  This will allow both special education and general education teachers more in depth 

knowledge about disabilities and working with individuals with disabilities to help foster independence and 

awareness.  By purchasing more than 3 sessions, we will receive a discounted rate on one of our sessions. 

 

 

 

Costing 

 

           $2,750.00     

  

 

Total Cost:  $2,750.00 from the IDEA Flow Through Part B  


